
 
September 2020 Tip of the Month 

Zoom and Not letting your Students have a Picture oh so Much More! 

I have heard many members are having an issue with students and their picture choice 
when it comes to Zoom. They are all about their freedom of speech rights. However, 
they don’t even know what some of the things they wear or use as symbols stand for, 
just that they make people mad. Zoom has stepped up their game and made it where 
the members can choose not to let the students show any pictures at all, just their 
names. They can even make it to where they can’t change their name and so much 
more. For this tip, I am just going to focus on how to set up your account where they 
cannot have a picture show up for your class, but once you get to that part in your Zoom 
settings, you will see all of the things you can choose as individual members. 

1. Log in to your Zoom account 
2. Click on Settings 
3. 3 inches to the right of Settings, click on In Meeting (Basics) 
4. Scroll Down to (make sure Blue box is swiped to the right): 

 

5. This will allow students who like to make everyone jaws drop with controversial 
pictures no longer have photos at all, problems solved.  

I hope this helps! Have a great September. Remember, you all are doing a great job, and 
the district could not run without you!  

Thank you for reading the September Tip of the month. Remember, AVUTA has a 
website ( www.avuta.us) and a Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/groups/avuta/); please bookmark and/or join if you are a 
member.  

http://www.avuta.us/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/avuta


1. Go to Settings
2. Then User Management
3. Scroll Down to In Meeting 

(Basic)
4. Click on Tab to Make Blue


